
From: Fran Nadeau < >  
Sent: Thursday, August 6, 2020 9:05 PM 
To: Maple Hung <mhung@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Rezoning 

 

I think it’s a wonderful idea to Rez one the area on Village Bay Rd for the 10 units . It’s about 

time we had a senior living place on Mayne Island.  

Sincerely Fran Nadeau  

  

 

Get Outlook for iOS 
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